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Highway 99 Tunnel Program  
Traffic impact: Overnight Highway 99 HOV/transit lane closures between Blundell Road and 
Steveston Highway 

August 2024 – January 2025  

Preloading of sand will soon be underway in Richmond between Blundell Road and Steveston Highway to increase 
southbound capacity on Highway 99. This work is part of the Highway 99 Tunnel Program focused on improving 
travel along the Highway 99 corridor. Once the new eight-lane tunnel is complete, Highway 99 will have three 
general purpose lanes and a dedicated transit lane in each direction from Westminster Highway in Richmond to 
Ladner Trunk Road in Delta. 

• Work will occur on Highway 99 between Blundell Road and Steveston Highway from August 29, 2024 to 
January 31, 2025.  

• This work will require closing sections of the HOV/transit lane on Highway 99 overnight. 

• To minimize traffic disruptions, work will take place Monday to Friday from 10:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. and two 
southbound lanes will remain open at all times. 

• Due to weather or other circumstances, there may be some weeknights when work is not scheduled.  

Work will entail trucks adding preload (primarily composed of sand) on the west side of the existing HOV/transit 
lane to prepare the ground for widening of Highway 99, following the preload settlement period. This is a 
continuation of existing preload work that was done between Westminster Highway and Blundell Road. 

For construction questions, please email ahmad@acltd.ca or call 604-448-8407.  

What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Overnight Monday – Friday  
> August 29, 2024 – January 31, 2025  

Hours of Work 
> 10:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.  

 

Traffic 
> Closure of sections of the 

southbound Highway 99 
HOV/transit lane between Blundell 
Road and Steveston Highway  
 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Expect minor delays 
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